
Exhibit 6D

To: Board of Directors

From: Steve Leighton, Fire Chief

Date: June 2, 2021

Subject: Long-term Planning with North Tahoe Fire

This item is included at the ongoing request of the Board to allow for discussion by the Board and
Fire Chief.

Update:
Staff has contacted Bay Area Economics (BAE) and discussed the District’s needs for a financial
analysis. Staff is preparing a Request For Proposals (RFP) to obtain bids for this service. Any further
updates will be presented at the board meeting.
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